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I urge you to support HB 3482 because it will give pre-construction funding for faith 

communities and non-profit organizations to apply for and receive plan reviews and 

building permits to build affordable housing. These are now very expensive which 

discourages the building of affordable housing which is SO needed especially in 

Portland. 

THanks, 

Suzanne Kosanke 


